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I fully support House Bill 3172.   Retrofitting homes and accessory structures with 

fire-resistant materials and designs is one of the most effective as well as cost 

effective ways we can reduce the impact of wildfire.   The Wildfire Prepared Structure 

Grant program will ensure that Oregonians in vulnerable communities have access to 

the resources needed to accomplish this. 


